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Febroary 23, 2006

Mr. Greg Pelser
Hunter-Davisson, Inc
1800 SE Pershing St,
Portland, Or 97202

Re; Recommendation Letter for Excellence in Construction Program
Project; Stoller Winery, Dayion, Oregon
Dear Greg

It is with great pleasure I am writing this recommendation letter for your efforts at the Stoller Winery
project in Dayton, Oregon. '

Hunter-Davission was selected before the project began based on your positive track record and our
experience with your firm in the past. Your Firm was pro-active providing budgeting information early in
the project. When sireamlining to meet budget goals was requestad your team including David Bradiey,
Bret Dawson, Chris Campbell and yourself put in many hours to respond to the challenge.

Hunter-Davission’s most outstanding contribution was in the field. Design drawings were finalized in late
spring. Harvest was scheduled for late August. Matt Hooper, George Allen and their crew were very
flexible in working around other trades to install piping, boilers, a 54 ton custom chiller and associated
computer controls in whatever area was available. Matt, George and their people worked nights and
weekends to make sure the Stoller’s were able to use the Winery for the 2005 Harvest. Without their
dedication in the field and the support of Humter-Devissons main office, Chris Campbel} in particular,
Harvest 2005 would not have happened PERIOD.

The highest compliment was paid by our project Superintendent Richard Russell. Mr. Russell has been in
construction for olose to 40 years. He has stated many times that the field crew lead by Matt Hooper and
George Allen are among the finest he has ever worked with.

Scott Prater
Project Manager

Stoller Winery Project

E-Mail: scon@reimersandjolivette.com
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